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June 2019
The MVSU 2018-2022 Strategic Plan is currently in its implementation phase.  It provides overall guidance for the University in planning and operations and has been institutionalized in a number of ways. The following are some of the most common ways in which the strategic plan is being operationalized today.
·         IHL 5-Year Strategic Plan- The University updates its IHL 5-Year Strategic Plan on an annual basis as required by the Mississippi Legislative Budget Office.  The format of the IHL strategic plan is different from the “University” Strategic plan in that it is presented in a specified format according to statewide goals and budgeted programs. The “University” Strategic Plan, on the other hand, represents a unique, internal view of the University and what it envisions itself becoming over the years.  Many components of the “University” Strategic Plan have been infused into and aligned with the IHL Strategic Plan to seamlessly achieve many goals and objectives.
·         SEM Plan- The Strategic Enrollment Management Plan is guided by the strategic goals in the “University” Strategic Plan.  In the initial meetings with committee members, it was recommended that the committee align its goals and objectives with the “University” Strategic Plan.  In this way, the committee can address its own specific needs while also contributing to the achievement of University goals and objectives.
·         Annual Reporting (Outcomes Assessment)- As part of a process related to SACSCOC standards on Institutional Effectiveness, MVSU requires non-academic support units to participate in an annual outcomes assessment, budgeting and planning process.  This process requires units to identify which components of the strategic plan guide their planning and budgeting decisions.
·         Annual Reports (Academic Departments)- Each year, academic departments submit annual reports to the VP of Academic Affairs.  The planning and reporting process requires Department Chairs to identify components of the “University” Strategic Plan that are linked to their plans and activities. The Annual Reports also include Academic Goals that are directly aligned with the “University” Strategic Plan's strategic goals.
·         Academic Goals- The Department of Academic Affairs has adopted a set of academic goals.  Each academic goal is directly aligned with the strategic goals in the “University” Strategic Plan.
·         VIM Grant- The Valley in Motion Grant is closely tied to specific components of the “University” Strategic Plan.  Because the University already had a written plan to address health improvement, health disparities, and community involvement, MVSU was able to demonstrate an alignment with the overall vision of the funding agency, and ultimately secure the grant for multiple years.
Again, these are just some of the most common ways we put our “University” Strategic Plan in motion. There are likely many other examples of departments and programs utilizing the “University” Strategic Plan to guide planning and operations. NOTE:  Should the University decide to change or update the strategic plan, the impact on the above operations should be considered. Changes and updates should be carefully phased in with consideration for changes to reporting schedules, related forms and reports, other processes.  
 
 


